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16th July 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to you with confirmation of details for the Year 6 Leavers’ events on 

Thursday 18th July 2024. 

Parents are invited to a Leavers’ Assembly in the school hall at 2.15pm on Thursday 

18th July 2024. Please come to the main school hall arriving no earlier than 2pm for a 

2.15pm start. 

At the end of the day, the children will have their leavers’ party at school. The 

children will go home as normal to get changed into casual, comfortable clothes then 

we ask that they return to school for 4pm. They will play games on the field, have hot 

dogs & burgers and a disco in the hall and there will be no cost to parents for this 

event. The event will conclude at 6pm. Please collect your child from school at that 

time. 

We are very much looking forward to Thursday and to celebrating the children’s 

successes and achievements from across the year. 

 

Best wishes 

  

 

Mrs Svenson 

Headteacher 

 


